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There is NO Friday Club this week: 
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https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/threadworms/  for more infor-

mation.

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/threadworms/


 

 

 

 

We are very excited to announce that our school band and 

individual musicians  will be taking part in this year’s Corn-

wall Music Festival in Truro. 

Mrs Green has kindly offered to support and lead our 

school band on Friday 20th March (look out for the letters 

coming home with more details) in an under 12 ensemble.  

Amy, Rose and Ellie K will also be taking part this year in 

their own individual categories.  

We wish everyone the very best of luck with all their prac-

tising over half term and for your actual event days, 

which take place across the week.  

 

We hope you really enjoy the whole experience. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


